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City of Novi
Notice of Public Hearing 

Community Development Block Grant Funds

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the City of Novi will hold a Public Hearing on the use of 
Community Development Block Grant Funds.  The Hearing will be held Monday, December 
19, 2022 at 7:00 p.m., EST, at the Novi Civic Center, 45175 Ten Mile Road, Novi, Michigan 
48375, for the purpose of hearing public comments on the Community Development Block 
Grant Program Year 2023 application in the approximate amount of $125,932 to fund eligible 
projects.

All interested citizens are requested to attend this Hearing.  Comments will also be received 
in writing or in person at the City Clerk’s Office, 45175 Ten Mile Road, Novi, Michigan 48375, 
until 5:00 p.m., December 19, 2022.  Arrangements to reasonably accommodate special needs, 
including handicap accessibility or interpreter will be made upon receiving 72-hour advance 
notice.  Contact City Clerk, Cortney Hanson at 248-347-0456 for special services.

CORTNEY HANSON,

CITY CLERK
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